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Good Evening, 

In regards to the proposed emergency statement relating to university, community college and state college students 
providing proof of immunity to certain communicable diseases, including COVID-19. 

I’m vehemently opposed to this proposal. 

We can not know what the long term side effects of this vaccine might be. It’s impossible to know. I have been 
vaccinated but in no way believe the fairytale it is “perfectly safe”. What medical treatment is perfectly safe? What 
medicine is without side effects? 

I urge caution when forcing other individuals to take a vaccine when no long term data is available. When it comes 
to our children and young adults I urge extreme caution. Forcing the young to be vaccinated against COVID-19 
when they have a statistically 0% chance of dying from it is morally wrong. 

Why are we doing this? Is it to protect ourselves? If that is the case we should be ashamed of ourselves. 

Please have the courage and decency to vote no on this proposal.

 Kevin Schwartz 


